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Project Update
Anticipated Schedule 

Construction: July – October 2019 

Street Paving

After a significant delay in receiving gravel to finish grading the street that 
work is finishing up and paving is scheduled for September 16th. This 
operation may take up to 3-4 days to complete. We ask that you not park on 
the street during this time period. There is no curing period with blacktop like 
there is with concrete, so you may use the street immediately after the 
rolling operation has been completed. 

As always please be cautious of construction traffic when driving through the 
project area.  

Sod

Sod will be watered by the contractor for 30 days after placement. After the 
30 days the property owners are responsible for watering.   2” of water per 
week is recommended until the sod roots. Once the sod has rooted 1” of 
water per week is adequate. Monitoring the weather will help reduce the 
need to water your new sod with city water. If you receive ½” to ¾” of rain 
that will be adequate and additional watering may not be necessary. 

Do not mow the new sod shorter than 3” for the remainder of 2019. Starting 
in 2020 you may mow the sod the same length as you would the rest of your 
lawn.

Communication

All questions or comments related to construction should be directed to 
Adam Nix. 

Questions related to assessments or other non-construction related items 
should be directed to Bryan Holtz. 
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